
From: New Seasons Market 
To:  senr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
Re: New Seasons Market Supports SB 1530 
Date: 2/12/2020 
 
New Seasons Market supports Senate Bill 1530, also known as Cap and Invest. We operate 17 stores in 
Oregon and partner with hundreds of growers, producers and vendors across the state. We have heard 
from our vendors, customers, and community partners that mitigating climate change and protecting 
the health of our environment are issues important to them and their ability to continue to help our 
region thrive. We believe an economy-wide carbon market creates an opportunity for all businesses in 
Oregon to share in the responsibility of transitioning to a low-carbon economy while enabling the state 
to re-invest in our communities. Please support SB1530. 
 
Best, 
Athena Petty 
Sustinability Program Manager 
New Seasons Market 
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